
 

 

Second announcement and call for papers 

Dear colleagues, 

The next European conference on NDT is getting closer and we now open the call for papers for the 

ECNDT 2018 in Gothenburg, Sweden. A broad technical program is prepared and we look forward to 

the review of abstracts in the coming period. I welcome the institutions and the industry in Europe 

and around the world to register their new result of research and development as well as technical 

results in different projects within the area of Non-destructive Testing. The registration of abstracts is 

open from March 3, 2017 and will be open until July 1, 2017. More information of the process is 

presented at our website, www.ecndt2018.com. 

The preparation of the conference is in progress and we thank our sponsors that already signed as 

partner of the conference. I also thank our team doing a great work with the planning and 

organization of the conference. I look forward to meet you in Gothenburg in June 2018 for 

interesting presentations, meetings and discussion. 

Please feel free to distribute this information about the open call for papers to your NDT network. 

See you in Gothenburg! 

Best Regards, 

Peter Merck 

President of the ECNDT 2018  

    

http://www.ecndt2018.com/

